
Dear Parents /Carers, 
I have really enjoyed the last couple of weeks in school, I have been able to visit every 
class and see our children learning and having fun. Early next term class teachers will 
be calling you to discuss your child’s progress as we are still restricting visitors in 
school to essential visits only. This is due to increases in COVID cases in the  
community.  Letters will go out the first week back and calls will take place the week of 
8th November. There are just a few more reminders below-can you please read.  
Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely half term.   
Miss Hegarty 

P.E. REMINDERS 
 
AFTER OCTOBER HALF TERM WE WILL 
BE RETURNING TO PE KITS BEING 
HELD IN SCHOOL-IN DRAWSTRING PE 
BAGS TO BE KEPT ON COAT PEGS. 
 
This will mean on your child’s PE day they 
MUST come into school in uniform and get 
changed into their kit.  
 
As the weather gets colder PE Bags 
Should also include dark leggings/joggers. 

 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 20TH OCTOBER 2021 

OCTOBER HALF TERM  
 

We break up for October Half Term on 
Thursday 21st October at 3:10pm. Thursday’s 

After School Clubs will take place as usual. 
 

OWN CLOTHES DAY THURSDAY 21ST 
OCTOBER (£1 Donation) 

 
We will be having an Own Clothes Day on  

Thursday 21st October and  
decorating bears to be part of #Ava’s Chain 

of Kindness. 
 

Donations of £1 are requested as part of the  
fundraising for Young Lives v Cancer. 

SPACE WEEK 2021  
 
We have had the pleasure of seeing and displaying some outstanding work for our 
World Space Week 2021. Students from across the school have tried their absolute 
best to create some truly inspirational pieces of 2D and 3D artwork.  
The children have really outdone themselves and their imagination has soared to new 
heights with some of the fantastic rockets, satellites and telescopes that they have 
designed and created  
A massive thank you to everyone for their efforts and for really making yourselves 
and your teachers proud. The work you have created has been truly fantastic.  
 
2D Winners                                                                       3D Winners  
3rd Prize – Annie M – Year 2                                          3rd Prize - Lilly M – Year 4  
2nd Prize – Daisy R – Year 2                                           2nd Prize - Lyla B – Year 2  
1st Prize – Eva O– Year 1                                                1st Prize - Jake S  – Year 1  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS - CHANGES TO PICK UP (AFTER HALF TERM) 
 

                  Monday -      KS1 Multi Sports - 4:15pm at Y2 Door 
                  Tuesday -     Netball Club - 4:15pm at Y6 Door 
                  Wednesday -  Computer/Homework Club - 4:00pm at Y4 Door 
                  Wednesday -  Football Club - 4:15pm at Y6 Door  
                  Wednesday -  French Club 4:00pm at Y5 Door  
                  Thursday -    Computer Art Club 4:15 pm at Y5 Door 
                  Thursday -    Y3/Y4 Multi Sports Club 4:15pm at Y4 Door 


